
 

 

 

August 2023 

 

 

Dear First Grade Friend, 

 

 

 

I am SO excited to meet you and have a fun year together! Our classroom will be a 

fantastic place filled with new friendships, lots of giggles and TONS of learning. 

This will be my 18th year teaching at Lore School. I love exploring children’s books, 

going to LBI and spending time with my family. I have 2 daughters that keep me on 

my toes! I can’t wait to get to know more about you when we meet on September 

6th!  

 

  

Since I am so excited about coming back to school, I’m sure you are, 

too. You will need to bring a few things with you on the first day of 

school. Please use the shopping list on the back of this paper to 

prepare for our fabulous learning adventures.  

 

 

Remember that our school day begins at 8:50 and you will be dismissed at 3:40. Be 

sure to know what bus you are riding, or if you are being picked up. Please also 

bring a healthy snack to school each day this school year. A letter will be sent 

home on the first day of school about your specials schedule and other matters 

concerning our classroom. Room #8 can get chilly during the day, so please wear 

comfortable clothing.  
 

I hope you enjoy your last few weeks of summer break! I can’t wait to meet you and 

share a WONDERFUL school year together in first grade! 
 
       

 

 Your excited teacher,  

Mrs. Price 

Room #8 

aprice@ewingboe.org 

 



 

 

1ST Grade General Classroom Supplies 

ALL STUDENTS SHOULD BRING: 

● 10+ Pencils sharpened (NO mechanical pencils)  

● 10+ Elmer's glue sticks  

● 3+ Erasers 

● 1 Box of Crayola crayons (24 count) 

● 1 Pack of 4 BLACK dry erase markers  

● 1 Old sock to use as a dry eraser 

● 1 Reusable water bottle (to be brought in daily w/ ONLY fresh water) 

● 1-2 Pair of headphones WITH cord (NO wireless/Bluetooth earbuds) 

● 1 Pencil box (w/ supplies opened, labeled and enclosed) 

●  

 

 

 

 

 

 

OPTIONAL CLASS DONATIONS:  

●   Class size sanitizer 

●  Box of tissues  

●    Container of sanitizing wipes 

●    Box of Ziploc baggies (gallon and/or sandwich size) 

If your family is in need of assistance 

purchasing school supplies, please call 

the Main Office at 609-538-9800, ext. 

6100. We are happy to help! 


